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February 24, 2010

Mr. Jim Campbell, Co-Chair
Never Forgotten Honor Flight
P.O. Box 5056

Wausau, WI 54402-5056

Dear Jim:

As I discussed with you the other night at the Aspirus Winter Celebration, I am enclosing
herewith my contribution of $1,000 toward the Honor Flight Network. This contribution
is made in memory of both my father and mother who served in the Army during World
War II.. I thought you would find the enclosed picture interesting. Please feel free to
share it with anyone benefiting from this contribution.

Thank you for your efforts with regard to this matter. It is truly a worthwhile program
and I thank you and the others for the time you have devoted to this cause.

Sincerely,

By 5% //Q

Frederick T. Lundin
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